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Mary Jo Borak

California Public Utilities Commission
c/o Environmental Science Associates
550 Kearny Street, Suite 800

San Francisco, CA 94108

Re: A.12-04-019, Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project, 9 July 2015 Notice of
Release of Groundwater Modeling and Data

Dear Ms. Borak:

On July 9, the Energy Division offered to provide data on the groundwater model
underlying the proposed use of slant wells for the Monterey Peninsula Water Supply
Project. The proceeding ALJ has authorized the release of these data. This is the fourth

time | have made my data request, each prior time to no avail.

Specifically, again, | request the following data: the data on the Excel spreadsheet used
to develop the scatterplot in Appendix E-2 (Figure 37) of the draft Environmental Impact
Report for the MPWSP. This scatterplot shows data points representing model-
predicted and observed elevations at various locations, depths, and times over a

number of years.

Please send me these data as an Excel attachment or by way of a link provided in a
reply to this email. If you wish to call me, please do so, but also indicate that you plan
to do that in a reply to this data request. My telephone number is 831-375-8439.

Time is running out on the comment period for the DEIR. So this request is urgent.
Please, immediately, respond to this request.

Thank you.
%

Ron Weitzman E

President, Water Plus (aka Water Ratepayers Association of the Monterey Peninsula)

Post Office Box 146 Carmel, CA 93921 * Phone or Fax 831-373-8450 * e-mail: Waterplus@redshift.com

Web site: www.waterplusmonterey.com



